
From:        Aarhus Compliance  

To:            Marina Shimkus [email address redacted]  

Cc:            [Email addressed redacted]  

Date:        24/06/2015 18:21  

Subject:        Decision V/9m concerning Ukraine - telephone conference and update for the Compliance 

Committee's 49th meeting, 30 June 2015  

Sent by:        Fiona Marshall  

 
 

Dear Ms. Shimkus,  

 

Thank you very much for speaking earlier this week. Thank you also for confirming your availability to take 

part via telephone in the session to review Ukraine's progress on implementing decision V/9m at the 

Compliance Committee's 49th meeting next week.  

 

The session will take place from 10.30-11.00am Geneva time on Tuesday, 30 June. We will telephone you on 

your mobile to connect you to the session.  

 

As discussed, to assist the Committee in its work, I would be very grateful if before the end of this week you 

could send me a list of all draft legislation before the Parliament which the Government considers would, if 

adopted. fulfil the requirements of decision V/9m.  

 

For each draft law, please briefly indicate the date it was registered in the Parliament, its current status, and next 

steps towards its adoption including timeline for same. Also, I would be grateful if you would indicate the dates 

of all public participation procedures carried out to date on each draft law.  

 

In addition to your valued participation by telephone, a representative of the Permanent Mission of Ukraine is 

most welcome to attend the session in person should they wish to do so.  

 

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions regarding any of the above.  

 

We look forward to your participation next Tuesday.  

 

Thank you very much and kind regards, 

Fiona Marshall  

 

 
 

Fiona Marshall  

Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee  

Aarhus Convention secretariat  

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  

 

Email: [email address redacted]  

Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html 

Tel:  +41 (0) 22 917 42 26  

Fax: +41 (0) 22 917 06 34  

Office: S-429-4  

Palais des Nations  

8-14 avenue de la Paix  

CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 
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